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PUC is a letter dated 24.10.2017 received from
Superintendent of Police, South Andaman seeking clarification
about movement of officers of the Forest on ATR beyond convoy
in respect to this office Circular No. 1-836/2014-TW/343 dated
7.4.2017.

As such, it may be conveyed to the concerned authority
that the officers of Department of Forests may be allowed access
through ATR beyond convoy timings on official duty only for
protection and welfare of the forests and the Jarawas, only after
making proper entry to this effect at the Police Check gates at
the respective entry points.

On above lines, a draft letter is placed alongside for kind
perusal. N

|
{

o =
AC (TW) Ui, »i

Director TW) (AOL)

—~—

Secretary (T gj

—T 27/~




